
Mr. Jeff DeRouen 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
21 1 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, ICY 4060 1 

November 4,201 0 

E 

Re: The Application of PPL Corporation, E O N  AG, E.ON US 
Investments Corp., E.0N U S .  LLC, Louisville Gas and Electric 
Company and Kentucky Utilities Company for  Approval of aiz 
Acquisition of Ownersltip and Control of Utilities 
Case No. 2010-00204 

Dear Mr. DeRouen: 

Pursuant to the Commission’s Order of September 30, 2010, in the above- 
referenced proceeding, PPL Corporation, E.ON AG, E.ON US Investments 
Corp., LG&E and I W  Energy LL,C (formerly E.ON 1J.S. LLC), Louisville Gas 
and Electric Company, and Kentucky IJtilities Company (‘‘the Companies”) 
hereby notify the Commission that the official closing of the acquisition 
occurred on Monday, November 1 , 20 10. The Companies are filing this notice 
pursuant to Ordering Paragraph No. 6 of that Order. 

Please place the file stamp of your Office on the enclosed additional copy of 
this notice and return it in the envelope provided. 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Rick E. Loveltamp 

LG&E and KU Energy LLC 
State Regulation and Rates 
220 West Main Street 
PO Box 32010 
Louisville, Kentucky 40232 
www.lge-ku.com 

Rick E. Lovekamp 
Manager Regulatory Affairs 
T 502-627-3780 
F 502-627-3213 
rick.lovekamp @Ige-ku.com 
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“In November 2010, E.ON U.S. LLC became LG&E and KU Energy LLC” 

http://www.lge-ku.com
mailto:Ige-ku.com

